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BUZZY 2.0 SYMBOLS SEED PACKAGING

30
-

80 
cm

20 x 20 
cm

30
-

80 
cm

Life cycle of 1 year.

Transplant / Repotting

Thinning seedlings

Planting distance

Flower height

Herb/vegetable plant height

Perennial

Biennial

Annual

Transplant a group of seedlings or plants to a 
bigger container or pot.

Life cycle of several years.

Life cycle of 2 years

Giving seedlings the necessary space to grow by 
removing a couple of neighbouring seedlings. 
See packaging for planting distance. This gives 
the crop room to grow.

The distance between plants

Flower has an average height of 30 cm.

Herb/vegetable plant has an average height 
of 30 cm.

Can be used in hot dishes

These Herbs/vegetable plants are suitable for 
open ground

Can be used in salads

These flowers or fruits are edible

These Herbs/vegetable plants are suitable for 
pots & open ground

These flowers are suitable for pots & open 
ground

Edible (pan)

Edible (Salad)

Edible flowers

Pot /Open ground Herb/vegetable plant

Pot\Open ground flower

Open ground Herb/vegetable plant
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Buzzy seeds heigh quality seed warranty.

Easy

Buzzy quality seeds

Seeds that germinate easily for beginners.

Freezable  

F1 species

Extra large

Frost-resistant

Hybrid species

This is a larger crop than usual

Plant can withstand frost

Plant suitable to put in the freezer

Most popular seeds from Buzzy seeds.

This crop has a spicy taste

These flowers are fragant

Spicy

Fragrant

Best choice

SCENTED

SPICY

At Buzzy®  we always aim to achieve the best 
quality. We check our seeds for germination, 
purity and characteristics such as taste, 
appearance and usefulness

Delicious as a snack

This crop has a sweet taste

Non-gmo

Snack

Sweet

NON
GMO

More info 
www.buzzy.nl

SWEET

Link to website www.buzzy.nl

More Info

EXPLANATION

Transplant a group of seedlings or plants to 
the openground 

Transplant

Potplant flower

Indoor/ greenhouse herbs/vegetable plants

Indoor / greenhouse flower  

Exposure & location shadow (0 sun hours)

Exposure & location half shadow (± 6 sun hours)

Exposure & location sun / half shadow (± 9 sun hours)

Exposure & location (12 + sun hours) 

These flowers are suitable for containers & 
pots

Location of plant in border or pot

Location of plant in border or pot

These herbs/vegetable plants are suitable for 
growing in a greenhouse or keeping indoors

These flowers are suitable for growing in a 
greenhouse or keeping indoors

Location of plant in border or pot

Location of plant in border or pot

These flowers are suitable for open ground

Open ground flowers

These Herbs/vegetable plants are suitable for 
containers & pots

Potplant Herb/vegetable plant

Can be used in hot dishes and salads

Tea pot

Medicinal

Edible (salad/pan) 

Plant suitable to make tea with

Plant with medicinal effects

Butterfly friendly

Ladybug & insect friendly

Bird Friendly

These plants attract Butterfly

These plants attract ladybugs and other 
beneficial insects

These plants attract birds

Cut Flowers

Dried Flowers

Hanging plant

Climbing plant

Rock Plant

These flowers are very suitable for flower 
arrangements

These flowers are very suitable for drying

These plants are very suitable for hanging 
baskets

These plants are very suitable for walls or 
fences

Flowers suitable for rock gardens

Bee friendly

These plants attract bees
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